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Body Changes and Puberty Session – Year 4 

 

Wednesday 3rd May, 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Before the end of the summer term, Year 4 children will take part in a session led by 

Mrs Brown and Mrs Buchan, all about understanding body changes and puberty.  Both 

teachers will be following the planned session for school.   

 

We have always found this to be informative, interesting and enlightening for the 

children, and a useful part of their personal development and science knowledge.  It is 

important for children at this stage in their development to have access to factual 

information to help them understand how they will change, grow and develop.   

 

If you have any questions about the session, or any queries in general about this, please 

feel free to speak to your child’s class teacher or Mrs Nicholson who is our PSHE and 

RSE school lead. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs C.L. Withers 

Headteacher 
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